
Luonnos/ Europris -kysely,

Alternatives for pre-trial detention

The Finnish Ministry of Justice is preparing amendments to the legislation concerning new alternatives for

pre-trial detention. According to current Finnish legislation the only alternative for pre-trial is so called

travel ban. In order to find out what kinds of alternatives are used in other European countries Finland

most politely asks you to answer the following questions:

1.What kinds of alternatives for pre-trial detention are used in your country?

2. How commonly are such kinds of alternatives used (e.g. number of cases or percentage of total number

of pre-trial detainees yearly?)

3. By which authority are such measures decided?

4. Which authority is responsible for supervision of such measures?

5. Have you noticed any problems related to such measures in practice?

If the relevant legislation is available in electronic form in English, in Germany, in French or in Scandinavian

languages please send it by email toKristianHolman(kristian.holman@om.fi).


